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Here at Behavioral Initiatives, it is our mission to provide quality Applied
Behavior Analysis (ABA) services to improve the lives of individuals with
autism spectrum disorder, developmental disabilities, and behavioral
challenges. We love to celebrate all of our kiddos milestones, no matter
how big or small. This past month, two of our BI students graduated from
our Applied Behavior Analysis Program. It is in moments like this that we
get to witness the very thing that we aim for, and that is to improve the
lives of those we serve and their families. To our graduates, be bold, be
courageous, be your best. This is just the beginning of many bigger
achievements in your life. We are all so proud of you!

Summertime means having fun! Our kiddos have been doing so amazing
with their therapy, that it is only right that we celebrate all of their
achievements. One thing that we learned this month is that our kids work
hard, and celebrate even harder! We opened up the month of July with the
Summer Lovin' Spirit Week. Our kids had a blast designing tie-dye shirts,
recreating looks from past decades, and dancing at our first-ever dance
party! We even had a water day for spirit week, and the kids loved it so
much that for the remainder of the Summer we are having water days



every week. We know the kids are enjoying the activities and we hope you
are loving seeing our post on social media of all the events. Below are
some of our favorite moments from this past month!

BI Superstars of the Month

Nicholas A.
Nicholas started with his
new therapist in March, 2021 while
attending virtual school. He
started off as a shy quiet student
and has now opened up to
speaking with other students, his
teachers, and other therapists.
Every morning Nicholas looks
forward to his sessions and can
speak about his morning. He is

Broderick O.
Brody has shown impressive progress

during the month of July. He has

especially shown improvement with

intraverbals, where he independently

uses carrier phrases such as “I want” to

request his juice and preferred

activities/ toys. When offered an item

he does not want, he responds with “no

thank you”. He independently cleans up



now working on mastering his
prepositions, his writing skills, and
speaking with clear and complete
sentences. Way to go Nicholas! 

after finishing his snacks and puts them

away in his lunch bag. During circle

time he sits nicely while being attentive

to the teacher and responding

independently to the days of the week

and the month when asked. We are so

proud of this superstar!

On September 26, we will be participating in the Autism Speaks Walk

Event. We are fundraising money for the event which helps promote

solutions, across the spectrum and throughout the life span, for the

needs of individuals with autism and their families. We will also love

for our parents to join us on our walk for Autism Speaks. If you are

interested in participating and/or fundraising please email

info@behavioralinitiatives.com. More information to come!
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